
 

Town of Farmington – Board of Trustees Meeting - November 18, 2021 

  
Board Members Present: 
 Emmanuel Krasner – Chairman 

Joseph Pitre -Vice-Chairman (Excused) 

Debra L. Reed – Board Member/Secretary 

Kathy Seaver – Secretary for the Trustees 

  
The meeting opened at 6:05PM by Manny Krasner, Chairman. The minutes of the 
October 2021 meeting were approved at written.  Vote: 2/0 

  
No Public Comment. 
  
Old Business:  
          A voucher was received back from the BOS corrected. The BOS requested 
the sum of $9,624.74 from Bridge Road and Roads Design CRF dated August 16, 
2021. This was to repair the temporary Hornetown Bridge. At the BOS meeting it 
was nominated by Johnson, seconded by Vaughan to pay G. W. Brown. A motion 
was made by Krasner, seconded by Reed to pay the request and issue a check 
payable to the Town of Farmington. Vote: 2/0  
  
Reed wished everyone a “Happy Thanksgiving” 

  
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. Vote 2/Reaaa 

  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
  
Debra L. Reed. Board Member/Secretary 

 


